
 
MHS ’64 -‘65 

REUNION CRUISE 
April 4-7, 2025 

If you are interested, you may want to book now before prices go up.  Ask about prices with 
refundable or non-refundable deposit. Please note, Milo is the contact person.  
 

Cruise:  Celebrity Cruise Line, Silhouette 

Vacations To Go Fast Deal # 36992, Cruise Reference: “MHS Reunion” 

Money-saving group rates! We have negotiated special rates for you with diƯerent types of cabins 
allowing you to book a cheaper double-occupancy rate.   

TO BOOK - Call our dedicated Travel Agent with Vacations to Go, be sure to reference “Fast Deal #36992, MHS 
Reunion”:  

Primary: Milo Moon, 713-974-2121, x7224   Mon-Fri 9am to 6pm CST, mmoon@vacationstogo.com 
We suggest if you do not get through on the phone, leave a message and/or send an email with your name, 
MHS Reunion, and your phone #.  
 
Milo will be helping coordinate group communication, our group Facebook page, and other onboard 
opportunities.  We can’t wait to see everyone again and look forward to partying with everyone like it’s the 
1960’s all over again!! 

Here's why you should come!  
 
Experience: This is our first ever “Reunion on the High Seas!”  We are excited to announce that we have 
partnered with Vacations to Go, the World’s Largest Cruise Agency to ensure all of our Alumni receive the 
very best experience!  Book now to qualify for the early bird discount and get in on our special group 
rates!   Vacations to Go has a Best price and service guarantee and our group rates are combinable with 
many other discounts for example past guest discount, military discount, resident discount, and more! 

Freedom and flexibility: You can be as active or social or 
relaxed as you wish. It’s not just about reconnecting with 
old friends -- our alumni are the best of the best and we 
enjoy spending time together. 

Exclusive onboard activities: Organized cocktail party, 
mixers, games, private group excursions, and more!  

Great company: This reunion is planned for those of us 
that were seniors at MHS in 1963, 1964 and 1965. We have 
also invited other classes that attended MHS in that time 
frame. 

 


